
Office of the
Traffic Commissioner

DON AND SUZANNE TANSWELL
48 HATFIELD ROAD
CHISWICK
LONDON
W41AF

Dear Sir/Madam

Naomi McCoy
Caseworker
Central Licensing Unit
Office of the Traffic CommIssioner for the
South Eastern alJd Metropolitan Traffic Area
Hillcrest House
386 Harehills Lane
Leeds
LS96NF
Direct Line: 01132543248
e-mail: naomi.mccoy@vosa.gov.uk

Our Ref: OK0207761

Your Ref:

22/01/2010

THE GOODS VEHICLES (LICENSING OF OPERATORS) ACT 1995
APPLICANT: ALLAN REEDER LTO
OPERATING CENTRE: UNIT 34, ACTON PARK INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, THE VALE,
LONDON, W3 7QE

I refer to previous correspondence regarding your representation against the above
application.

I can now advise you that after careful consideration of all related correspondence, this
application has been refused by the Deputy Traffic Commissioner under Section 18(1) of
the above Act on the grounds that the advertisement was misleading i.e. the proposed
parking spaces were not in Unit 34.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Naomi McCoy
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